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Honorable Alan M. Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable G. Riki Hokama 
Chair, Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2017 BUDGET (FS-4) (BF-1) 

The Department of Fire and Public Safety is in receipt of your letter dated 
April 15, 2016 requesting information pertaining to personnel receiving an auto 
allowance. Here are the personnel, listed by position number and title: 

1.  FD-0001 Fire Chief 
2.  FD-0002 Deputy Chief 
3.  FD-0103 Assistant Chief 
4.  FD-0102 Assistant Chief 

Each Chief receives a monthly auto allowance of $600 (distributed at 
$300/pay period) and the allowance is taxed. All vehicles meet the requirement of 
having equipment to respond to an incident, including a portable light and radio. 
Sirens have been purchased and will be installed at a later date. 
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Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, 
please call me at 270-7561. 

Sincerely, 

JEFFREY A. MURRAY 
Fire Chief 


